
 

Dear Parents and Kingstown Community, 
 
Firstly, we would like to congratulate the Year 6 students who 
were elected as captains: 

School Captains:  Junior Shinner and Savannha Carlon 

Sports Captain:  Brock Pensini 

We have confident, wonderful role models as senior students and 

captains. 
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Congratulations to: 

Ryan for outstanding achievement in 

Numeracy and learning from feedback 

 

Zia for fantastic effort to improve her spelling 

and positivity in learning. 

 

 

Lincoln for settling into Kindergarten and working hard 

on all tasks in class. 

 Bill for having a positive attitude 

to learning, applying feedback 

and working hard on creative 

writing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2022 CALENDAR - TERM 1 
MONTH WEEK MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SAT SUN 

March 6 
14 15 16  

 

17  

 

18 

 

19 20 

March 7 
21 22 23 24 25 26 27 

March/April 8 

28 29 30 31 1 

CROSS 

COUNTRY 

2 3 

Congratulations to Blaze 

and Kassedy who won 2nd 

and 4th place in the mini 

Bull Ride event at the 

Inverell Show. 



 

In English the 4-6 class has been 
studying Lewis Carrol’s poem 
Jabberwocky in preparation for a 
written task, identifying effective 
poetic devices that make this 
fantastical poem so engaging. We have also 
started a wonderful story by Colin Thiele, Magpie 
Island. Students are working hard on their summarising 
skills reviewing each chapter. Reading comprehension 
and understanding new vocabulary and inference is an 
area we continue to work on. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Over the past couple of weeks 
fractions and decimals have been our 
area of focus in numeracy. All 
students continue to work on their 
automaticity of times tables facts. 



 

Benji 

Junior 



 

 

 

This term in Literacy Lower Division are 
studying, Fairy Tales. We have read the 
texts The Three Little Pigs, The Three 
Little Wolves and the Big Bad Pig and 
the Paper Bag Princess. The students 
have enjoyed learning about heroes 
and villains.  

 

Students have also worked on their descriptive writing. They 
painted a scene of colourful Wobbly Houses and wrote 
descriptions to describe the scene.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Billy 

Flynn 

Charlie 

Lykien 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations Flynn! 

Third Place at the Armidale PSSA  

Swimming Carnival.  Well done! 

The students enjoyed 
a barbeque lunch 

and an  
ice-cream last 
Wednesday! 



 


